
The Permanent Representative of Canada to the United Nations to the
Secretary-General of the United Nations

New York, February 21, 1966.
EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of today's dat
proposing agreement between the United Nations and Canada on certain matter
relating to Canadian participation in the United Nations Peace-keeping Fore
in Cyprus.

My Government agrees to the proposals contained in y'our letter, is gla'
to give you the assurances requested in paragraphs 7 and 8 of that letter an'
concurs with your proposal that your letter and this reply shall constitute al
agreement between the United Nations and Canada which shall be deened t'
have taken effect from the date on which the Canadian Contingent departei
from Canada to assume duties with the United Nations Force.

Yours sincerely,

PAUL TREMBLAY,
Permanent Representative of CanMe

to the United Nations.
H.E. U Thant,

Secretary-General of the United Nations,
New York.


